recent!y rgleased a policy paper in which it recommended that Quebec be granted
exclusive jurisdiction over health care.® The Quebec government plans to make public?t
proposals respecting areas of shared jurisdiction in the coming months 5
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Constitutional Committee of the Liberal Party of Quebec, A

Quebec Free to Choose, January 28, 1991, pp. 43-45.
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